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Public Space Parking 
Public space parking, or the parking spots located off Garfield Ave. (South Lot), are intended for 
the public patrons of the Alpha Park Library. This is to mean that while patrons are using the 
library or library resources, this parking lot will be made available free of cost. This includes using 
the wireless internet (Wi-Fi) services, participating in library programming, or enjoying the library 
for its intended use as an open, safe, and public space. 
 
Individuals utilizing the parking lot spots to conduct illegitimate or wrongful business, establish 
residence, or parking that is repeatedly outside of the lines or causes inconvenience to other 
patrons shall be addressed and rectified immediately. If a complaint is received on behalf of the 
vehicle’s position or condition, it will be addressed by the Library Director. The public user, or 
patron, will need to rectify the issue immediately. If the issue is a consistent and ongoing 
problem, the vehicle in question will be towed at the owner’s expense. 
 
Overnight Parking 
Overnight parking that is intentional, repeated, and ongoing is strictly prohibited. Occasional 
overnight parking that is the result of a temporary setback or mishap is exceptional and may be 
condoned with the permission of the Library Director.  
 
Staff Parking 
The staff lot of the Alpha Park Library shall park their vehicles in the North Lot when available, 
leaving the South Lot open and available for patrons. On occasion, it is known that there will be a 
need for overflow parking for the public. Overflow parking in the staff lot is acceptable during 
special events. Whenever possible, vendor parking should work to accommodate the needs of 
the Alpha Park Library patrons.  


